
 

CHAPTER 448 REPORT 

448 DIDN’T HAVE ANY MEETINGS DURING THE SUMMER MONTHS AND WILL RESUME ON 
SEPTEMBER 25TH.    

DURING THE SUMMER MONTHS, WE HAD THREE BRAT FRIES THAT WERE VERY 
SUCCESSFUL.  OUR LAST ONE WAS SEPTEMBER 17TH IN NEWBURG AND AGAIN WAS 
INTERESTING. 

WE ALSO DID TWO ORANGE BLOSSOM SALES.  ONE BEFORE MEMORIAL DAY MADE A GOOD 
PROFIT FOR THE CHAPTER.  THE SECOND WAS ON SEPTEMBER 10TH WHERE WE DID THE 
BLACK BLOSSOMS FOR POW/MIA DAY AND THE RESPONSE WAS OUTSTANDING. 

IN JULY WE HAD OUR ANNUAL CHAPTER PICNIC.  THE EVENT'S MEMBERSHIP TURNED 
OUT, AND WE RETIRED OVER 400 FLAGS COLLECTED OVER THE YEAR. 

RICHARD LINDBECK ATTENDED THE NATIONAL LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE IN 
GREENVILLE, SC.  SEVERAL SEMINARS WERE ATTENDED AND GOOD INFORMATION WAS 
PRESENTED.  THE TINY HOUSE PROJECT IS BEING PLANNED FOR THE MILWAUKEE AREA.  
THEY HAVE ACQUIRED THE LAND AND NOW GETTING THE PERMITS IN ORDER.  A 
SIGNIFICANT AMOUNT OF WORK NEEDS TO BE DONE BEFORE THE PROJECT ADVANCES. 

WE RECEIVED INFORMATION THAT OUR PAST PRESIDENT, JIM BOCKELMAN, FELL AND IS 
IN THE HOSPITAL.  HE MAY BE THERE FOR A COUPLE OF WEEKS. 

 

FRANCIS MUELLER, PRESIDENT 448 

 


